
Aboriginal Family Group Home
c. 1975 – 1996

Details
The Aboriginal Family Group Home opened in the Glebe in about 1975. It would seem to have been run by an
organisation called Aboriginal Hostels Ltd, according to a Hobart City Council file about a building application.
The Home closed in 1996.

The Aboriginal Family Group Home was in Scott Street, Glebe, a suburb of Hobart.

Plans to adapt the building in 1975 suggest that it may have opened about that time.
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More info

Records
For more information and to access your records, follow the links below:



Records
Building Applications, Hobart City Council (1919 - 1990)

You can view this page online by visiting https://findconnect.efront.digital/entity/aboriginal-family-group-home-2/

https://findconnect.efront.digital/entity/building-applications/
https://findconnect.efront.digital/entity/aboriginal-family-group-home-2/

